
OCSA PICTURE DAY 
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

 What are the dates? 
• Digital Learners: Wed. September 16, 2020 / 9:30am – 12:30pm & 1:00pm – 

2:00pm 
• Face to Face Students: Thurs. September 17, 2020 (grades 6 – 8) & Friday 

September 18, 2020 (grades 9 – 11). All pictures will be done before lunch. 
 

 Where do digital learners go to get their picture taken?  
• South porch entrance of Expo Hall (parents stay in car). Watch video on social 

media for explicit directions 
• Face to Face Students will be directed over announcements 

 
 Can digital students come on Thursday or Friday with the Face to Face students? 

• No…guidelines for digital students have been set in place for Wednesday, the 
16th. 
 

 Will digital learners be excused from class due to transporting back and forth from 
home for pictures? 

• Yes, but keep in mind that taking advantage of picture day to be excused for 
all classes is not acceptable. Students will be responsible for any and all work 
assigned and need to communicate with their teachers. 
 

 Do students have to be in dress code? 
• YES 

 
 Do I need to bring a picture day form? 

• Yes. Picture Forms must be filled out for all students regardless if purchasing.  
• A link to the form is available on the school website 
• There will be forms available at school, but we would like to avoid the exchange 

of materials as much as possible. 
 

 Do masks have to be worn? 
• Masks will be worn until right before picture is taken and will be put back on 

once picture has been taken 
 

 Will there be a make up day? 
• No. This is the only day to get pictures taken. 

 
 Do I have to get my picture taken? 

• You do not have to have your picture taken. However, if no picture is taken, it 
will not be in the 2021 yearbook. 


